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Date: 22.10.2020
URGENT NOTICE

It is hereby informed to all the teaching and non-teaching staff members that Mr.
Lakshender, MTS — Laboratory Attendant, Department of Chemistry has
been tested positive for coronavirus. He last attended the College on October
19, 2020 and has informed the College about his being COVID-19 positive on
October 21, 2020.

All those employees of the College, who came in contact with Mr. Lakshender
are hereby advised to take necessary precautions to keep them safe and if
anybody finds any symptom of coronavirus, he/she should consult the doctor

immediately.

As a precautionary measure, the College will remain closed till October 25,
2020 and it has been decided that all teaching and non-teaching staff
members of the College will complete their work from home starting

tomorrow i.e. from October 23 to 25, 2020.

Further, necessary instructions have already been issued to sanitize/ disinfect all

sections/ rooms of the College.
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Officiating Principal



